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INFORMS: 
 
 
 

COLOMBIA BOGOTA. FEBRUARY 6, 2023. CEMEX Latam Holdings, S.A. (“CLH”) (BVC: CLH) informs 
that the Board of Directors, at a meeting held today, approved the financial statements for the 
fourth quarter of 2022, which include a non-monetary charge for goodwill impairment in the 
income statement of SU$124.9 million, within Other Expenses, net, line. 
 
The impairment of goodwill is related to the operating segment of CLH in Panama. 
 
This non-monetary charge does not affect CLH's liquidity or operating flow, but it decreases total 
assets and stockholders' equity as of December 31, 2022, compared to the financial statements for 
the third quarter of 2022. Likewise, this non-monetary charge for impairment involve an increase 
in the net loss for the twelve-month period ended December 31, 2022. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Note: Unofficial translation for information purposes only. The original document filed in Spanish is the official version, 
therefore in case of any discrepancy between the Spanish version and this version, the Spanish version shall prevail. 
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